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THIS MONTH MEETING  

Cancelled until notified by the club 

president 

 

MONTHLY PROGRAM  

Contact Ken if you have a 

program to contribute  
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 (UNLESS OTHERWISE NOTED) 

YEAR 2020 Meetings 
 

 

  
January 22 Remington Waystation July 22 Picnic **  

February 26 Remington Waystation August 26 Remington Waystation 

March 25 Remington Waystation September 23 Remington Waystation 

April 2 2 Remington Waystation October 28 Remington Waystation 

May 27 Remington Waystation November 18 Remington Waystation 

June 24 Remington Waystation December 3 Country Cookin Warrenton  

2020 SHOWS 

** Tentative  

February 23/24th  Greenburg show Fredericksburg 

   

June 6 Manassas Festival Manassas 

August 15/16 **  Greenburg show Dulles Expo Dulles Expo 

September 19/20 **  Culpeper Farm Show  
Culpeper 

 

October **  Remington Fall Festival Remington 

   

November **  Graffiti House Show Brandy Station 

December **  Santa Warrenton Caboose Warrenton  

December **  Bealeton Library show Bealeton 

December 10**  Santa at the Bealeton Library Bealeton 

December 14/15**  Greenburg Show Dulles Expo 

 

2020 Officers 

PRESIDENT- David Dutton VICE PRESIDENT - Phil Irwin  

TREASURER- Tony Tripi  SECRETARY- Paul Kabo 

2020 Directors 

Membership- Al Ravella Business- Bill Abel 
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Programs- Ken McIlvoy  Safety/Training- Jim Baird  

2020 Standing Committees  

N gauge- Larry Gehres 

HO gauge , O gauge, and G gauge- Jim Baird  

Waystation Coordinator- Jim Baird  

Web Master Coordinator- Jim Baird & David Dutton  

DCC Master- David Dutton 

History Committee- David Dutton, Phil Irwin  

Civil War Committee- Jim Baird  

Remington Depot- J Tucker 

Newsletter Editor- Larry Gehres 

 

Membership  

 

Safety and Training 

There have been no accidents.... 

Business  

 

Programs  

 

 

Piedmont Railroaders 

2020 Schedule of Programs 

Updates to come as we again assemble 

 
Date Presenter Topic 

   

22 Jan 2020 

 

Ken McIlvoy  Dominion Atlantic Railway 

26 Feb 2020 

 

Jimmy and David UNK 
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25 Mar 2020 

 

  

22 Apr 2020 

 

Ken McIlvoy  Narragansett Pier Railroad 

27 May 2020 

 

Don Doyle Pictures and demo of my 

layout progress 

24 Jun 2020 

 

  

22 Jul 2020 

 

Tony Tripi  Picnic 

19 Aug 2020 

 

Ken McIlvoy  Washington & Old 

Dominion Railroad 1912-

1968 

23 Sep 2020 

 

  

28 Oct 2020 

 

Ken McIlvoy  Isle of Wight Railways 

25 Nov 2020 

 

  

 

Any ideas please contact Ken Mcllvoy 
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     My fellow Piedmont Railroaders, it has been an interesting 

few months. The longest day of the year is fast approaching. The Executive Board continues to 

monitor the coronavirus situation as we anxiously await the reopening of our Waystation. We 

hope that you all are staying safe and following the recommended Center for Disease Control 

and Prevention (CDC) guidelines. The governor of Virginia issued a new state executive order 

mandating mouth coverings and masks when in public spaces.  

 Sadly, Mike's Train House, otherwise known as M.T.H. is going out of business. The 

owner is retiring and selling the business. We hope that another business will step in to continue 

providing quality trains to the O-gauge market. M.T.H. will continue filling out orders for the 

remainder of the year. Stay tuned for more news on that front. 

 The quarantine has provided us members of the railroad hobby the opportunity to dust off 

uncompleted projects, or start ones we've never had time for previously. Jim and David recently 

bought two miniature live steam boilers and steam engines through a friend. Jim is thinking of 

making a steam boat. David would like to use his boiler and engines as the basis for his G-scale 

model of Jim's replica 1880s steam inspection rail car.  

 Speaking of steam, the Illiad steamboat is making strides. Jim and David did some 

floatation tests on the original boiler and the results were very revealing. The boiler proved to be 

too far forward towards the bow and too high above the water line. Thus, making the boat 

unstable. Fortunately, they were given another boiler to use, which serendipitously was used with 

the steam engine that is mounted in the boat now.  

 After thoroughly cleaning and flushing out the boiler, they did a hydrostatic pressure test 

to 150 psi (pounds per square inch) to ensure the boiler was in good structural condition and it 

passed. They swapped the two boilers, and set out to do another floatation test. The results were 

very promising. The boat while tipsy, was very stable, even when Jim and David tried to capsize 

it! Now the boiler awaits new tubes and plumbing before being permanently installed.  

 What are you are you working on? We want to hear about it! Until next time, keep that 

fire hot! 

   

Reports from Shows by Jim Baird 
 

Greenberg Shows, Dulles Expo. 

              
We had requested space for the Greenberg Shows for this August 15/16, 2020 at the Dulles 

Expo. 

We have rec'd notice that our participation is "Pending". No further information at this 

time. 
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Photo from 2010 at the Dulles Expo. Herb Tuttle getting 

ready for a run.  

 

 

 
 

 
Culpeper Farm Show with Trains 2020 

           
We will be displaying our various layouts at the Culpeper Farm Show and trains at the 

Agricultura l Enterprise fairgrounds on Rt 29, just south of Culpeper. We will set up in the 

Homemakers building at the rear of the property. The GPS address is 10220 James 

Monroe Highway, Culpeper, VA 22701. This is on the east side of  Rt 29, just below 

Culpeper 

 

In  addition to running the trains and talking to the visitors and getting new members, we 

will need people to staff the welcome desk and count the visitors. A good time to explain the 

joys of model railroading.  
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Note: I recently received a notice that the show will go on as scheduled.  
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The Club's "O" layout in front, and Doug's "O/S" layout behind at 

the 2014 Culpeper show. Looks great. 

                

Waystation Report 
 

All the layouts at the Waystation are still operational. However, the Waystation is closed 

for the duration of the current virus conflict. We will make spot checks on the building, to 

ensure that all is safe and secure, although we do not expect any problems. Keep your 

trains at home running, work on scenery, modules, and whatever, until we get the all clear 

again. I'll check with the church and see if we can meet in small groups. Social distancing 

and masks of course. 

 

 
Piedmont Railroaders was given a good donation of "G" trains by Tom Walsh for the 

club's use. We will use these at our large club "G" layout, and for shows. Thanks to Tom 

for his generous donation.  

 

Jimmy's live steam Mini (Ruby) on the club "G" layout. 
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N Scale Report -- Larry Gehres 

Nothing new to report.  My garden and a visit from grandsons has taken presidence 

precedence in the last month. 

 

REMINGTON FREIGHT DEPOT REPORT  

J Tucker 
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Nothing new was reported 

 

Minutes 
Obviously, no minutes but Paul to sent me the material below. 

 

  
We had a cat like this.  He was a G scale cat and my layout was of as you know N scale (Larry)  
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MISCELLANOUS  

Classifieds 

Tony Tripi. ........ eBay store" tsgstore" 

 

 

REMEMBER WHEN?  

 
Piedmont Railroaders was awarded 2nd place for the town Christmas Decorations in 2013, 

at our old Waystation. David Dutton accepts this award for the club, along with Jimmy Baird 

and Herb Tuttle.  
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Member's Activities Page 

 

 

 

Paul's been busy building "N" buildings ag ain. Here is a building that will go on Jim 

Wood's new "N" layout. Looks sorta like a lighthouse to me. Ships and a lake? 

 

 
 

Ubiquity   

 
It is June and a month for many weddings.  I paid for two weddings, but they did not sport 
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a fine train model pictured below. It . custom decorated and was displayed on the main 

table, much better than flowers in my opinion.  Date was March 4 of 2018 for Crystal and 

David.  Not our esteemed president but he would likely li ke this sort of decoration or 

maybe a steam engine model, just saying.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

While looking for a wedding themed train I found this among many wedding photographs 

that include trains and many different poses on tracks.  I am not sure what these two are 

thinking  but nice to see again how widespread and significant to peopleôs lives are trains. 

 

I do hope the guy above is not Snidely Whiplash in disguise secretly planning to tie this 

damsel to the tracks.  Sorry my mind often wonders to my ill spent youth watching too 

many cartoons.  For those who are too young or were focused on more important things to 

remember Snidely I refer you to Google, ETC.  

 

Oh ok here is a picture 

 

 

 

 


